
FAMILY FIRST
A bi-weekly newsletter for you and your family

This year, all our

moms received a

card and a pretty

flower for their

window sill. 





VIDEO CHATTING WITH FAMILY
 

 

Craft
Day!

We can’t see you in-person but we can use
technology to make this time a little better. We

can’t wait to see all of you! 



We were finally able to enjoy a little bit of
sunshine today and got a surprise visit from
a CFH's mascot - Bruno! We hope to offer a
little bit of time to all as the days warm up. 

This week we celebrated our staff.
Here are a few employees

working hard to care for your
family!


